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Dear Parent/Carer
We would like to warmly invite you to our annual Sports Day on Thursday 11 July 2019

Year 1, 2-9:30t011:00
Year 3, 4,5, 6 —1:30 to 3:00

Could you please arrive via the playground gate and ensure you are seated on the school
field ready for the children’s races to start promptly.

Pupils should come to school dressed in school uniform and bring a full PE kit (we
recommend trainers instead of pumps). As we are expecting a warm day, children will need
a bottle of water and a sun hat. Could you also ensure that children have had sun cream
applied before they come to school that day.

Children have been working hard to develop their confidence, skills and speed ready for
their races. We would like to ask you to support all the children during this friendly
competition and we remind everyone that bad language or inappropriate comments will not
be tolerated.

Please be reminded that we are a ‘no mobile phone site’. In order to safeguard all the young
people in our care, no photographs are to be taken of any pupils except your own.
Unfortunately, any deviation from this will result in a request to leave the site immediately.
Sports Day is always weather permitting! If the weather does not look good, a message will
be sent out via the school text messaging service to inform you that the event has been
cancelled.

We look forward to seeing you all there!

Yours sincerely

Mr Hudson
Acting Deputy Headteacher
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